
 
 
 

 

 

THE ROYAL SPANISH MOTORSPORTS FEDERATION’S 

POSITIONING REGARDING THE INVASION IN UKRAINE 

 

On March 4th, the Royal Spanish Motorsports Federationcalled for an urgent 

meeting of its Board of Directors which concluded, in its only point of the 

meeting’s agenda, in a clear position of accusation and rejection against Russia 

and Belarus, as the aggressor countries, and the maximum solidarity towards the 

invaded people of Ukraine.  

 

Said positioning was materialized by RFEDA’s Delegated Commission, which 

approved, unanimously, to prohibit in national and international competitions 

the participation of athletes, competitors, officials and any other 

person/entity with a Russian or Belarussian sport license, subject to taking 

further and more extreme measures, in case the war conflict provoked by 

Russia continues escalating. This decision will remain in place until the 

situation is resolved. 

 

After learning the decision taken by the Delegated Commission, the president of 

the entity, Manuel Aviñó, stated: “the Royal Spanish Motorsports Federation, 

on behalf of our sport’s whole collective in our country, shows its total support 

to the Ukrainian people and, especially, toUkraine’s Motorsport Federation 

(FAU).” 

 

 


